STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ¢ Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 e TTY (360) 586-8203

February 22, 2018

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Order 20, Final Order
Docket TC-143691 — Application for Auto Transportation Authority

Dear Mr. King:

Order 20 (Final Order) issued November 17, 2017, in Docket TC-143691 required Shuttle
Express, Inc. (Shuttle Express or company) to make a compliance filing by February 15, 2018.
The company submitted a request on February 21, 2018, for an additional 30 days to comply with
the order. As a reason, the company cited difficulties it was having as a result of the sudden
departure of one of their employees that had been assigned to work on this compliance filing.

Commission Staff has reviewed the company’s request, and has been in contact with the
company about this matter. Staff believes the company is acting in good faith, and will be able to
submit the required compliance filing within the requested 30-day extension period, with
assistance from staff.

Staff recommends the commission grant the company’s request for a 30-day extension.
Sincerely,

./-Eg’\) (> -
Mat Pérkinson, Mogbr Carrier Safety Manager

Safety and Consumer Protection Division

/R
Mike Young, Sectign Manager
Water and Transportation Section

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



